
 

 

 

  

2020 IUP ARCHAEOLOGICAL FIELD SCHOOL 
 

May 18-June 19, 2020 
 

IUP is offering ANTH 320/520 (6 cr.) and ANTH 740 (4 cr.) at the 
National Register listed site of Squirrel Hill, a Late Precontact 
Monongahela village located on the Conemaugh River near New 
Florence, PA.  Many questions remain to be answered about this 
site. This summer we will focus on identifying potentially older 
occupations, determining how large the site is, search for the 
central plaza and/or site stockade; and ground-truthing a large 
rectangular feature that is atypical of known Monongahela 
villages. 

 

What you’ll do: excavate test units and archaeological 
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